
 

 

Belvedere Family Community: Summer Sprouts Program Canceled - August 15 
 
Justin Okamoto 
August 14, 2025 
 

 
 

Belvedere Family Community 

 

Summer Sprouts Program Canceled - Friday, August 15 

 

Dear Belvedere Families, 

 

We regret to inform you that tomorrow's Summer Sprouts program (Friday, August 15) is canceled due to 

insufficient staff to facilitate the activities. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and hope to see you at future Summer Sprouts gatherings later this 

season.  

 

Thank you for your flexibility, and have a wonderful weekend! 

 

 
 

Belvedere Family Community 

723 S Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY, 10591 

 

info@ belvederefamily,com 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Visit our website  


